
Government Wireless Network (GWN) Radios Roll-Out Begins! 

  

Exciting news for all Surf Life Saving Queensland (SLSQ) – the Government Wireless Network 
(GWN) radios are set to hit our beaches soon! North Queensland is up first, with the first batch 
equipment having already arrived and ready to be distributed to Clubs currently in season. 
Looking ahead, radios for Wide Bay Capricorn and North Barrier will begin to arrive from the 
third week of September, with the SEQ rollout set to begin in early October. This is a great step 
forward in enhancing communication and safety across our coastline. 

  

To ensure smooth implementation, all Members are encouraged to complete the easy-to-follow 
GWN training available on the SLSQ Education Hub.  

 


